


  
        - Height limit of 55-70 meters 

- FSR of 2.5  

 

It is clear through the Department of Planning’s due diligence that 7 Thomas Laycock PL Bringelly, is suitable for 
major development. This is in contrary to the proposed precinct plans, see below. 

The circled area above shows  Thomas Laycock Pl Bringelly, to be parkland/recreation.  

With such a surplus of flood affected land within 600m of the property, it would be economically beneficial for the 
NSW Department of Planning to place this parkland/recreation area in an area zoned Environmental.  

Whilst it is clear that the parkland needs to be somewhere, we are hereby requesting that the proposed parkland to 
be re located to a more suitable are and not cover nearly 100% of the above mentioned property. 

 

 



Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact me anytime 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

Harry Bevitt      Aristea Bevitt 

                      




